



January 30, 2017

Mr. Quinn M. Ross The Ross Firm 144 Courthouse Square Suite 100 Goderich, ON N7A 1M9

Dear Mr. Ross:

Re: Dr. James McCleary

Further to our recent correspondence, at its meeting held January 25, 2017, the Executive Committee considered your response of November 10, 2016, to my letter with respect to Dr. McCleary's breaching of the advertising regulations.

The Executive Committee appreciates Dr. McCleary's prompt attention to the College's concern. It is the decision of the Committee to take no further action in this matter.

Yours truly,

COLLEGE OF VETERINARIANS OF ONTARIO

Jan Robinson Registrar and CEO

